
Invitation 
St. Stephen King of Hungary Church, 

St. Stephen Hungarian School, 
and Bokréta dance group 

cordially invites you, your family, and friends to 
our Christmas celebration, on December 11th. 

The students of the school and the dance group 
will present a Christmas show, and after lunch, 

St. Nicholas will reward all the kids. 
Lunch price for adults: $ 10.00,  

children: $ 5.00 (5-12 years old). 
Date: December 11 at 11:30 AM, after mass. 

Please RSVP and mail your check 
 to St. Stephen King of Hungary Church 
so that it arrives by December 9th, to: 

2015 w. Augusta Blvd, Chicago, IL 60622. 
For more information, please call  

Ilike Mocsán at 773-736-9156 or write 
to st.stephen@freemail.hu email address. 

Please sign up your child/children for 
their Christmas package, at the above numbers as well. 

Please extend this information 
to your friends and come together! 


